
Of Special Note 

 

Of special note in this section of the Town Report is FCTV Coordinator Bruce White. 

 

Bruce has been in and around Fremont much of his life.  He really got involved in Fremont 

activities when he prompted the Town to begin 

looking deeper into Cable TV access in the early 

2010’s.  Bruce had been volunteering for Raymond 

Community Television and wanted to see the same 

type of community effort in Fremont.  He was 

diligent in his study, seeking much advice and 

technical support from his counterparts, including 

Kevin Woods at RCTV in Raymond. 

 

Fremont proudly has a new Control Room as part of 

the renovated basement at the Town Hall, two live 

cable access community channels, and a long list of 

broadcasting programs, live bulletin board, and an 

active following in the community.  We would not be 

where we are now if not for Bruce and his dedication 

to this important cause.  By the time of this Annual 

Report printing, FCTV as we know it today, has been 

on the air live for five years! 

 

Bruce’s drive, dedication and quiet hard work are all 

reasons that FCTV has become what it is.  He never gave up on the ideals, and has been a firm 

believer in residents having access to the activities and meetings of their Town and School, and 

worked hard to make it happen here in Fremont. 

 

Thank you Bruce for all you have done to make FCTV so successful, bringing Fremont Town, 

School and Community information into so many households! 

 

Bruce has also been heavily involved in care and maintenance of Fremont Cemeteries in recent 

years.  His stoic patriotism makes him the perfect candidate for this special work.  His attention 

to detail and concern for the sacred grounds and the families who visit them has proven so 

valuable to the community. 

 

Thank you for your contributions! 

 
“Do what you can, where you are, with what you have.” 

“Credit should go with the performance of duty, and not with what is very often the accident of glory.” 

 

~ Theodore Roosevelt 
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